
Bulletin notes for March 2021 
 
The bulletin notes for March focus on making a gift of an IRA rollover to the 
parish endowment fund for those who are 70 ½ or over. An IRA rollover 
can benefit your parishioners as well as the parish, as they can save on 
taxes when they make the gift to the parish. 
 
 
March 7 – Third Sunday of Lent 
Lower Your Income and Taxes with an IRA Rollover Gift to the Parish: With an IRA rollover 
gift to the parish endowment fund, you can support your parish without impacting cash flow – 
and benefit from lowering income and taxes. If you are 70½ or older, you can make an IRA 
rollover gift and help support the parish long into the future. Contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic 
Foundation (jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440) for more information or go to cfngalegacy.org. 
 
 
March 14 – Fourth Sunday of Lent 
Save on Taxes with a Gift of an IRA to the Parish: The IRA Charitable Rollover is permanent 
for those 70½ or older. You can make a gift directly from your IRA account to your parish 
endowment fund and benefit from lowering your income and taxes. Contact Juliet Greco at the 
Catholic Foundation (jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440) for more information or go to 
cfngalegacy.org to start your estate plan. 
 
March 21 – Fifth Sunday of Lent 
Gifts of IRAs to our Parish: Designating a percentage of an IRA to the parish endowment fund 
in your will is simple and will help the parish for years to come. For details, contact Juliet Greco 
at the Catholic Foundation at jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440. More estate planning 
guidance is also available at cfngalegacy.org. 

 
March 28 – Palm Sunday 
Name the Parish as an IRA Beneficiary: Naming the parish endowment fund as a beneficiary 
of your 401K or retirement account is a simple way to benefit your parish forever. This is easy 
and costs you nothing during your lifetime. For more information, contact Juliet Greco at the 
Catholic Foundation at jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440 or go to cfnga.org. 
 

 
Additional Bulletin Note for March 
 
Lent (Lent began on February 17, you could run this any time during the month) 
As we examine our lives during Lent, it is also a good time to examine all we own. Do I own 
something I no longer need but could help the parish? An unneeded insurance policy could be 
given to the parish endowment fund. If the policy has a cash value, you may also get a tax 
deduction. To learn more, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation at jgreco@cfnga.org 
or 404-497-9440. 
 
Palm Sunday 
“Blessed is he who comes in the name of the Lord” – Psalms 118:26 In today’s Gospel, we 
celebrate Jesus’ triumphant entry into Jerusalem and the beginning of His journey to the cross.  
We reflect and give thanks. In thanksgiving to the Lord and to the parish, consider a gift to the 
parish endowment fund, which supports the parish forever. Contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic 
Foundation for more information: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440, or go to cfnga.org. 
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